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For attention of Rt Hon Anne-Marie Trevelyan MP Secretary of State for Transport.

I am writing about the plans for the A303 Stonehenge by pass.

I understand that UNESCO's Advisory Mission published their report following their visit in April. The
Mission advised that a less damaging scheme, such as a southern bypass, should be sought and indicated that, at
the very least, any tunnel should be extended to the western WHS boundary.

I hope that the Department of Transport will respect this recommendation when revised plans for the A303
route are drawn up.

1 continue to object to the current proposals and hope that this scheme will be abandoned.

If the Department of Transport intends to proceed with the scheme, I trust that it will be subject of another
formal public Examination so that all of the new information submitted by National Highways and others since
2020 may be fully and openly discussed, and taken into account and advised upon by the Government’s
independent Planning Inspectorate.

Yours sincerely






